Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2017 2:52 PM
To: 'gary@cci-envr.com’

Subject: RE: Delong Oil Report

Gary,

I've extended the submittal date until Friday Nov. 3", and have updated Geotracker to reflect this change. If
you need to document the extension, you can use this email.

Mark Detterman

Senior Geologist, PG, CEG

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: gary@cci-envr.com [mailto:gary@cci-envr.com]

Sent: Monday, October 30, 2017 12:47 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>
Subject: Delong Oil Report

Hello Mark:

| wanted to let you know SGS Accutest Laboratory is running late with the Delong Oil soil and groundwater sample
results for the latest investigation. They are supposed to have the report ready tomorrow (10/31). I'll probably have the
report ready to upload to the County ftp site on November 1. | believe the deadline extension for the report is the

31,

Thanks,
Gary Mulkey

Compliance & Closure, Inc.
4115 Blackhawk Plaza Circle
Suite 100

Danville, CA 94506

Cell (925) 580-2258
gary@cci-envr.com







